Colony Park Lanes North After School Bowling Program
Weigelstown and Leib Elementary

Dear Parent,

We are excited to announce that the Spring After School Bowling Program is soon beginning! The
program is for students in grades 2 through 6 and will run 12 weeks. The bowling program will start on Friday
January 24%, 2020.

Format: Each week, all children will bowl approximately 2 games. Our coaching staff will be there to
assist and watch over all the children each week. They will be on the bus and at the center with them at all
times. We will place the kids on teams of 3. Colony Park Lanes North will responsible for your child at all
times. Staff involved with the After School Bowling Program, have received their Act 114 clearances.

Transportation: Friendly bus drivers will be there at the school to pick your child up, transport them to
the center, and take them back to the school. You will have the option of picking your child up at the center
after the program is done. Our buses will have the children back to the school at approximately 5:40 pm.

Registration: There is a $17.00 registration fee to enroll your child AND an $9.00 weekly bowling fee.
The registration fee plus $9.00 for the first week is to be mailed to Colony Park Lanes North to be received no
later than Monday January 20%, 2020. Checks should be made payable to Colony Park Lanes North. Program
enrollment is limited. We kindly ask that you sign your child up as soon as possible.

Week #1: The first week we will send home envelopes with the children for each week’s $9.00
payment. These envelopes will be collected by our coaches at the school. You may send a couple of extra
dollars each week for your child to enjoy snacks and treats from our snack bar. Our staff will sort and
distribute their extra money each week. A special After School Menu will be emailed to you before the start of
the program.

Incentives: Some weeks we will have an incentive for the youth. These will include different kinds of
prizes the kids can earn. In addition to the weekly incentives, we will also have awards for achievements at the
end of the season. All youth will receive a trophy and there will be a Hot Dog party the last week of the
program.

As a way to show our appreciation for allowing your child to participate in our bowling program, we
will donate a portion of the $9.00 weekly fee to each school’s Student Activity Fund.

If you would like to enroll your child in the After-School Bowling Program for Weigelstown or Leib
Elementary students, please complete the registration form on the back side of this letter. Please mail the
form as well as the $17.00 registration fee AND $9.00 first week fee ($26.00 total) to be received no later
than Monday January 20*, 2020 to: Colony Park Lanes North, 1900 Pennsylvania Ave. York, PA 17404

* Please note: Our staff will email you to confirm registration a few days before the start of
the program. Included in the email will be an After School menu and other information.

Thank you for allowing your child to participate in this program!



Listed below is starting schedule for the 2019 Winter Session:

Weiglestown Elementary: Fridays Starting January 24, 2020
Leib Elementary: Fridays starting January 24t, 2020

After School Bowling Program for Weigelstown and Leib Elementary Students
Please Print

Child’s Name:

Child’s School:

Home Room Teacher:

Date of Birth: Grade: Sex:

Street Address:

City: State: Zip:

Home Phone: Second Phone:

Email: (if no email is provided, you will receive a

confirmation phone call before the start of the program. Your child will receive all program information that
was included in the email during their first week of bowling.)

Parents Signature: Date:

Parents name (printed):

How did you learn about our program?

—_ Flyer handed out at school ___ Facebook ___ Email ___ Home Mailing ___ At the Bowling Center

All children will be expected to follow all appropriate rules of conduct on the bus and at the bowling center.
Failure to follow the rules will result in the removal from the program.

Any questions, call Colony Park Lanes North 717-848-6262. Additional information can be found at
www.colonyparkianesnorth.com by clicking on the “After School Bowling Program” tab.

Thank you.



